
Dear families,
Now that the school year has come to an end and the summer begins, we would like to officially

welcome your child to the 3rd grade! We are very excited to get to know your child and work with them
over the next year. This upcoming year we will once again have the opportunity to participate in enriching
performing arts programs! We have high expectations for students socially and academically. Therefore,
we provided suggestions for how to support your child over the summer.

● Encourage your child to read everyday
● Keep a writing journal of summer experiences
● Practice skip counting, time, and money
● Provide your child with enriching experiences such as going to the library or a museum
● Most importantly: Have fun!!

Here are some important dates to remember.
● First day of school: September 8th
●Meet the Teacher: September 15th
● Schools closed (Rosh Hashanah) : September 26-27th

Lastly, you will be provided with a supply list for the upcoming school year. We are looking forward to
meeting your child on September 8th! Have a safe and restful summer.

Best wishes,
The  Third Grade Teachers


